
Hi {Your Name}, 
 
Two technical bugs were identified since registration went live last Thursday and directly 
impacted questions about guest tickets for your ceremony. We apologize for the 
inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
Both bugs have been resolved. If you have already registered, you must login to Tassel to 
review your registration, complete the guest ticket questions, and resubmit. You will then 
see your guest tickets in your account and have the option to email them directly to your 
guests. 
 
Thank you to everyone who notified us about this complication through the 
Commencement Help Desk.  
 
Visit the Commencement website for further information about Commencement and don't 
hesitate to reach out to the Commencement Help Desk if you have further questions. 
 
We look forward to celebrating your graduation at Commencement 2025 in May! 
 
Sincerely, 
Commencement Team 

 

https://helpdesk.pace.edu/TDClient/213/Portal/Requests/ServiceDet?ID=4750
https://www.pace.edu/commencement

